
March 30, 2020 

 

Dear KDRG Members, Associates & Colleagues, 
 
I hope all is good with you and that the corona virus pandemic is not 

causing too much stress or inconvenience for you and your loved ones. 
 
I'm writing because the time has come for me to step down as 

President of our Kremenets District Research Group (KDRG). In my 

place, our Board has unanimously approved appointment of Ellen 

Garshick as President. For the past two years, Ellen has been carrying 

out essentially all the duties of President and has been doing an 

excellent job. Her appointment is effective immediately. I will remain 

on the Board as President Emeritus and will continue contributing as 

much as I can to our activities. 
 
Our Board will remain as it currently is, with the following Board 

members: 

Enid Cherenson 

Sandra Crystall 

Ron Doctor 

Ellen Garshick 

Jeff Kaiser 

Rachel Karni 

Sheree Roth 

Paul Silverstone 

Susan Sobel 

Richard Spector 

Please contact me by e-mail (rddpdx@gmail.com) or phone (913-

601-7502) if you have any questions or comments. 

 

mailto:rddpdx@gmail.com


 

Best, 

 

Ron 
Co-Coordinator, Kremenets Shtetl CO-OP/Jewish Records Indexing-Poland 

an activity of the Kremenets District Research Group (KDRG) 

http://kehilalinks.jewishgen.org/Kremenets 

Overland Park, Kansas USA 

 


